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BY E-MAIL 
 

October 14, 2009 
 
 
Mr. Peter Thompson 
Counsel for CME 
Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
World Exchange Plaza 
100 Queen Street, Suite 1100 
Ottawa ON  K1P 1J9 
 
Dear Mr. Thompson: 
 
Re:  Hydro One Networks Inc EB-2008-0272 

Supplementary Interrogatories Responses 
 
The Board is in receipt of your letter of October 8, 2009, Hydro One’s response of 
October 9, 2009, your reply of October 9, 2009, and letters from Energy Probe and 
School Energy Coalition, dated October 13, 2009 all in regard to your request that the 
Board direct Hydro One to respond to certain interrogatories.  The interrogatories seek 
to determine the current and projected spending for 2009 and 2010 for the expressed 
purpose of ascertaining whether the total capital spending amounts for 2009 and 2010 
and the related total revenue requirement are appropriate.  
 
The May 28, 2009 decision provided an opportunity for Hydro One to file supplemental 
evidence on the named projects so that the Board could potentially hear additions to the 
existing evidentiary record.  The expectation being that the new evidence would 
respond to the Board’s finding that the originally filed evidence pertaining to these 
projects was insufficient.  The nature of insufficiency of the evidence is detailed in the 
decision.  All other aspects of the capital budget have been addressed already in the 
decision.  
 
In recognition of the strong indications of the requirements to commence activities and 
to allow for the outcome of the Board’s process to be reflected in the 2010 rates the 
Board stated that it would ensure a streamlined process to hear any new evidence on 
these projects.  The purpose of the process is to receive and consider supplemental 
evidence on the specific projects only; other matters already addressed in the decision 
will not be revisited. 
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The Board will not require Hydro One to update its capital spending to date or to provide 
updated capital spending projections.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
C: Hydro One  
 Intervenors 


